
The New Requirement for Healthcare
Facilities: Electronic Medical Records
The Indonesian Minister of Health has issued Minister of Health Regulation No. 24 of 2022 on

Medical Records (“MOH 24/2022”), under which the MOH requires all healthcare facilities to

keep electronic medical records. MOH 24/2022 allows, among other things, cooperation

between a healthcare facility and a third-party electronic organizer and covers who may have

access to electronic medical records.


